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Affiliation/Position Wildlife Research Center/M2 
Name Moe Yanagi 
 

1. Country/location of visit   
Sapporo, Hokkaido 

2. Research project 
The 65th Annual Meeting of the Ecological Society of Japan  

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2018.03.13~2018.03.19 (7 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
The 65th Annual Meeting of the Ecological Society of Japan 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
The Japan Ecological Society is a large-scale conference where more than 2,000 people participate each year. 
The purpose of this trip is to expand my knowledge by meeting various researches and researchers, exchange opinions 
and utilize it for my own research. 
 
【Schedule】 
March 13 Kyoto → Itami Airport → New Chitose Airport → Sapporo city 
March 14 - 18 Participation in the Ecological Society 
March 19 Sapporo City → New Chitose Airport → Itami Airport → Kyoto 
 
It was the first opportunity to participate in a domestic academic conference, so I was able to spend a very exciting and 
meaningful time. By joining various programs such as organized sessions, oral and poster presentations, and workshops, 
I gained new knowledge that I did not know and gained new ideas and developments for my research. 
It was especially meaningful to listen discussion about GIS, statistical analysis, relationship between wildlife and 
undergrowth in the forest, and efforts of biodiversity conservation activities from the perspective of administration. 
I will continue to deepen my knowledge with such opportunities in the future and hope to develop further discussion 
through my research presentation.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Fig 1. Poster presentation                                    Fig 2. Workshop 

6. Others 

This trip was financially supported by PWS. I appreciate to PWS for providing me this opportunity.  
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